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Vale comments on Federal Police inquiry results

​Vale informs that it was made aware, on September 20th, 2019, of the first police inquiry report on the B1 Dam breach in
Brumadinho (MG).


Vale will analyze the full content of the report in detail before making any pronunciation on its merits. The company
reinforces that Vale and its employees will continue to co-operate with the authorities and will respond the charges in due
time.
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